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To Whom It May Concern,

We are writing on behalf of the Grow Native Green Forum who partnered with student volunteer Aneek Panjwani to 
organize and participate in a significant tree planting initiative. This endeavor reflects our collective commitment to 
environmental conservation and serves as an inspiring example of community-driven action.

In collaboration with Grow Native Green Forum, we initiated a tree planting campaign that extended over an 
impressive 40 weeks, dedicating four hours of our time on each weekend day. Collectively, we invested more than 160 
hours to this noble cause. While there were no specific requirements regarding the number of trees planted, our 
sustained efforts in nurturing tree saplings underscore our dedication to fostering a greener and more sustainable 
future.

Accumulating more than 160 hours of service over such an extended period is a remarkable achievement and speaks 
to our collective dedication and hard work. Beyond the act of planting saplings, we actively engaged our peers, 
identified suitable planting locations, and provided diligent care to ensure the saplings' growth into robust trees.

The experiences gained through this partnership with Grow Native Green Forum will undoubtedly benefit us in our 
future pursuits, be it in education, internships, or professional opportunities. Our involvement in this ongoing 
environmental conservation initiative highlights our leadership, teamwork, and commitment to making a positive impact 
on the world.

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all those who participated in this extended tree planting drive, as well as to Grow 
Native Green Forum for their invaluable partnership. Your collective efforts are making a significant and lasting 
difference in our community and beyond, serving as an inspiration to others.

Sincerely,
Narsinh Jinjala, Director
Grow Native Green Forum


